
 

ASSOCIATED STUDENTS OF COLLEGE OF ALAMEDA 
Regular Meeting Minutes 
Monday April 13, 2020 

________________________________________________________________________ 
A regular meeting for the Associated Students of College of Alameda was held ​Monday March 
13, 2020 at 12:05 p.m. ​in F-216. President Quezon, presiding as chair. The following members 
were present: Quezon, Dela Cruz, Tigas, Igot, and Roxas. Quorum was met.  

The agenda was approved as presented.  
Minutes from the April 6, 2020 meeting were approved without objection.  

REPORTS  
President Quezon attended the virtual town hall and discussed how important it is for 

community college students to participate in the census.  
Secretary Igot reported that since classes have resumed online, student attendance has 

dropped because of schedule changes. 
Treasurer Roxas reported minimal student engagement in her online classes.  

OLD BUSINESS 
Discussion on office renovations and the 20-21 budget were postponed to the next 

meeting.  
NEW BUSINESS 

Director Butler shared information on college initiatives to provide emergency aid to 
students including: $100 grocery store gift cards funded by the Campus Hunger Free grant, $500 
grants from the Project Success Grant and $500 grants from the Student Equity and Achievement 
grant. The applications are available online and will be reviewed and approved on a first come, 
first serve basis. The board discussed possibly providing additional support for emergency aid 
efforts. However, there was general consensus that the current emergency aid programs were 
sufficient for now.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:46 p.m. 
 
Minutes submitted by Sabrina Igot, ASCOA Secretary 


